Thackley Primary School Mr Waddington and Mrs Lang
High standards in everything we do Year 4 Memory Boards

Skills for life

Happy memories
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term we have created
some memory boards
of Year Four.

Even though it was cut
short, we still had a
fantastic time and
thought it would be
nice for you to create a
memory board of your
own. You may not have
photographs but you
could draw pictures or
make a model like Erin,
Indy and Billie did.

We can’t wait to see
your creations so
please email them to
us.
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Great Job
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